
WRC UCF Minutes 

January 4, 2022, Board Meeting 

John Hollenback – DLVCD/WRC (by phone) Susie Johnson – DLVCD/WRC, Dan McQueary – 
WRC/landowner, Rem Mannix – Po Co Commissioner/WRC/landowner, Cam Balentine – 
WRC/Brown’s Gulch/Mile High CD (by phone) and Ted Dodge – WRC (by phone). 

Most of the attendees were by phone due to bad weather. 

The finance portion of this meeting was called to order by Treasurer Dan McQueary.  The board 
was updated on the invoices being presented for payment this month.   

$ 2,240.17 to Ted Dodge Salary  
$    145.61  to Verizon for internet card (2) 
$      64.99 to CenturyLink for internet 
$    561.13 to Glen Green for Garnet 
$    987.51 to Glen Green for North and South 
$    112.50 to Glen Green for Habitat 
$    157.50 to Glen Green for WRC (RCPP final reporting) 
$    545.00 to Deer Lodge Valley Conservation District for Bookkeeping  
$    125.00 to Michael Blakeley for accounting (Admin task order) 
$    478.50 to Dylan Dallaserra for Carcass pick up  
$    112.50 to Heidi Brewer for CREP 
$    200.00 to Powell County Museum and Arts Foundation for office rental 
$ 5,730.41 
 
It was moved by Cam Balentine, seconded by John Hollenback and motion carried to pay these 
claims as presented.   
 

• Minutes: It was moved by Rem Mannix, seconded by John Hollenback and motion 
carried to approve the minutes from the previous meeting.  
 
The next WRC meeting will be February 1, 2022 
 
Public meeting was cancelled due to bad weather. 
 
Submitted by Susie Johnson, January 11, 2022 
 

 


